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                                 QMUL Staff Survey  

 

Outcome requested:  
 

Council is asked to note the outcomes from the staff survey 
and the process for responding to it. 

Executive Summary: Council received a paper in February summarising key 
themes from the QMUL Staff Survey. Council will now hear a 
presentation on the survey and the outcomes of the action 
planning process at its meeting on 30 June 2015. 
 
The institution-level report on the outcomes of the survey has 
been included in the background reading for Council 
members.  

QMUL Strategy:  
strategic aim 
reference and sub-
strategies [e.g., 
SA1.1]  

QMUL Strategic Aim 1.3: Recruit and retain academic staff 
who are current and future world leaders in their fields and 
also the highest quality Professional Services staff. 

Internal/External 
regulatory/statutory 
reference points: 

N/A 

Strategic Risks:  
 

The strategic risk register notes the need to develop and 
retain high quality staff in the academic disciplines and 
professional services.  

Equality Impact 
Assessment: 

N/A 

Subject to prior and 
onward consideration 
by: 

N/A 

Confidential paper 
under FOIA/DPA: 

No 

Timing: 
 

Action plans were to be submitted by the end of April 2015 
and Council will hear a presentation on 30 June 2015. The 
next survey will run in Spring 2016. 
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